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Though a light wind summer resulted in limited racing, sailors were still able to find their fun at 
PYC social events. We kicked off the year with Commodore Barker’s opening party and from 
there we had Burgers, BBQs, Fisherees, Fish Fry’s, Picnic’s, Disco Dance Parties, yard games, 
Lobster, Ribs and we are not done yet!  At the E Blue Chip the Commodore himself will be 
serving up Pork Chops the best way he knows how, and we’ve moved trophy dinner to late fall 
at the Chenequa Country Club! Be on the lookout for a Packer party to be announced soon 
also! I would like to thank everyone who came out to the PYC for an event this summer, and I 
would especially like to thank all who volunteered for a social event. Cheers to an excellent 
2018 – here is to another great summer next year, if you have an idea for a social event please 
contact me 


